Pine Needles Quilt Guild
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June 2011 Newsletter

Wrightwood, Ca

Our speaker for June is Karen Brow.
"Feature A Creature"

She will show playful animals &
highly charming quilt techniques. As a quilt
designer and teacher for over fourteen years, and
a professional background in graphic design and
cartoon illustrations, she will bring a different set
of skills and perspective to quilting, along with
a contagious love for the process. In her
lecture/trunk show, she will show
personal information about her family's design
and sewing history, what inspires a new project,
how she selects fabrics and why she so often
includes animals in her quilts.

See you at the meeting

6/14/11 Marion Hall

Historian and Civil War Quilt
expert : Don Beld

Letter from the President:

Hope everyone had a nice Memorial Day. | always
appreciate an extra day off of work. It was garage sale
mania in Wrightwood. | think it was just showing how
bad the economy really is, but sellers made a little
money, and buyers got some great deals. | was hoping
to find another great quilt deal like | did about 5 years
ago at a garage sale, but it wasn’t meant to be this
time.

We have another great speaker coming up for our June
meeting, and our July meeting will be our potluck at the
Country Club. We start our July meeting early, at 6:00,
so don’t forget to arrive on time, and bring your
yummiest dish. It is also always nice to bring along the
recipe for your dish if you share, because someone
always wants it!

Hopefully your auction quilts are just about done. We
are less than 2 months away from the auction and the
parade. | have received a lot of 18” blocks for our entry
into the parade, but can always use more!

If you know of anyone in the Wrightwood area, a
neighbor, or even perhaps yourself, that has a possible
appropriate house that would like to be considered for
this years home tour on Dec. S'd, please ask them, then
contact the Home Tour Chair, Jeanne Hunziker at 760-
249-4911. We need everyone to keep an eye out and
solicit to find homes to be on the tour. | asked 2
homeowners that were having garage sales this last
weekend, and they are considering it. Itis fun to ask,
and people are generally flattered to be asked. Itis our
biggest fund raiser of the year, and we need everyone’s
participation to make it successful so that we may
continue to have our wonderful speakers, and
contribute to the community.

See everyone on the 14™  Debbie
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June Birthday’s

Marilyn Caudron 1

Carol Gaines 13
Kathy Mekemnson 14
Linda Semple 22
Kandi Harrower 29

Opportunity Quilt Tickets....

Still on sale 100% of the sale goes
charity.

Charity Quilt Kits
Are being put together by Marlene, Rose
and Debbie. Remember there is no hard
deadline but they need to been in by the
end of the year.




Pine Needles Quilt Guild

President - Debbie Stefan 249-6015

VP Programs - Marion Hall 249-5028
& Carol Poisal 868-5101

VP Membership - Kandi Harrower
868-1096 and Nancy Fogo 220-5862
Secretary - Joy Agnew 249-6068
Treasurer - Joyce Gwinner 249-5315
Publicity - Marilyn Caudron 249-1098
Newsletter - Susan Butler 246-8803
Webmaster - Beth Stanton 249-9037
Mini Quilt Auction Chair - Marlene
Bowman 249-5753 & Icky Orr 249-6210
Home Tour Chair - Jeanne Hunziker
249-4911 & Linda Tashiro 249-5209
Secret Pal - Kathy Mekemson 249-5684
Sunshine - Anne Harris 662-9050
Librarian - Kim Ogilvie 249-4250
Hospitality - Marlene DeJongh 868-
1673

SCCQC - Lorrie Havens 249-5954 &
Joyce Gwinner 249-5315

Mystery Quilt - Lynn Crawford 249-
8869

Christmas Quilt - Tracy Gwinner 249-
4602

Raffle Queen - Jackie Weddle 249-
4377

Historian - Judy Scrivner 868-3040 &
Judy Lesseg 221-6956

If you want to add anything or put in
a news article contact me, Susan at
(bsandk@hotmail.com)
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